LC Leaders Meeting Tues 24/09/19
Attendee’s – Chick, Sam, Liz, Jason, Yeti, Drew, Ken, Jack, Ben, Goughie, Nick.
Apologies’ -  Emily, Judy, Kirstin, Kate, Shaggy, Ian C.
OSM, New starters and Movers
It was re-iterated that any new starters and any moves between sections are mailed to Sarah so all subs can be collected in a timely manner. Any subs still owing needs to be sorted asap as this leads to even bigger sums being owed further down the line. As always, any issues with payments can be discussed with Sarah and Chick.
Section Numbers
In general, we are pretty healthy number wise. If you have any spaces then please mail either Chick or directly to Annie Hitch as the District still have an enormous amount of places to try and fill especially Beaver and Cub age.
Group Camp 2020
A team of Leaders (Liz, Yeti, Drew, Jason and Chick) will run with this and plan to launch to the Group in January. We will look at the availability of PACCAR for early May bank holiday, which is 8th to 10th May. Possibility of a themed camp.
New Equipment
The committee have agreed to the purchases of new equipment. So far we are looking at possibly 17 bell tents from Wildchild who have these set up at Phasels and have only been used for one season. We have a cost of £250 each but Simon is trying to negotiate a deal. This would be for us to go to Phasels to clean and take them down. 
We are also looking to replace the damaged Burco (£300) the damaged burners X 5 (£100 each) and new tables and benches. With this new equipment it should make the camps, especially the larger Group camp, so much easier for us. 

Leader Training
Well done to Judy for gaining her wood badge. This will be presented as soon as it arrives from TSA (don’t hold your breath!)
We are close on other Leaders gaining their beads but as always, if you have any thing you believe could be signed off then please let us know so we can validate it for you.
Vladimir
This is our IT neighbour who wants to help out in some way. All the leaders should be aware of this now and we are working with him on some dates that he can do.
PC Fireworks Sunday 3rd November
A separate mail will go out for this asking for volunteers but it was agreed it was any easy fundraiser for us and keeps the PC happy.
Treasure Hunt 23rd November
Separate mail will  go out regarding this.
Tree Planting 24th November
Yeti is running with this and its a fantastic event. 
Panto 14th December
Yeti has reserved 50 tickets on a first come first served basis.
Christmas Dinner 14th December
Held at £5 per head and a separate mail will go out nearer the time for numbers.
AOB
Gang Show tickets. This will taken to the next committee meeting but will probably buy 50 tickets again. Liz has kindly said she will run with this.
Remembrance Day 10th November. Goughie has asked if Colney Heath can join us. Chick spoke with the PC and this is no problem.
Chick thanked the Leaders for what they did and meeting was all done by 8.45pm.


